

May 6, 2015

## Dear Pioneers,

On behalf of the C.W. Harris Elementary School administration, staff, students and community stakeholders, we would like to thank the members of the New Vision Pioneers Alexander Graham Bell Chapter #15, for the wonderful school uniforms donated to our school on April, 28, 2015. Over 50% of the uniforms have already been disseminated to students in need. Both students and their families have been extremely grateful for the kind gesture.

We truly appreciate our partnership with your organization. As we continue on this journey towards becoming an exemplar community pillar of academic excellence and strengthened family structures, we are comforted in knowing that we are not in this battle alone.

Thank you again to the Chapter President June Weakley, Pioneer Partner Russell Weakley, D.C. Council President Althea Flack, Pioneer Partner Charles Windley and P.G. Council President Loretta Boyd. It was a pleasure meeting with you all and welcoming your team into the C.W. Harris Family.

Best Regards,

Calvin R. Hooks, M.Ed. Assistant Principal Caroline Wilder Harris Elementary School District of Columbia Public Schools

## Finding A Way ~ Vikings Don't Quit!